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Hello everyone,
 
At the recommendation of the college’s president and administration, the Board of Trustees
approved an additional amount of $2.25 to be added to the hours worked by all employees between
February 14, 2022 and June 30, 2022.  The retroactive amount should appear on your next
paychecks and will be added to hours worked until June 30, 2022.
 
Helen
 
Helen Zaikina-Montgomery, Ph.D.
President
Gaa’Oziskwaajimekaag Gabe-gikendaasoowigamig
(Leech Lake Tribal College)
(218) 335-4280 phone
(218) 308-4228 cell
helen.montgomery@lltc.edu
 

                
Our Mission is to provide a quality higher education grounded in Anishinaabe values.
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